
Negotiations Continue

Dear Fellow Members:

Hope you all had a nice April break.

Negotiations Update

The next negotiation meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. For
all schools that release early enough, we need as many members as possible to
standout at Central Office from 3:30 to 4:00 pm. Come out to support our
negotiators, stay for the coffee and munchkins.

Wearing Red for ED

Here are the winners from Friday April 15th’s Red for Ed: Marley Figueroa and Taylor
Holland both from Mountview Middle School, Video link:
https://watch.screencastify.com/v/xGoNBOdQNhXzuN4untg1

Please join us in continuing our momentum by displaying our solidarity throughout
our negotiations with the district by wearing Red for ED on Fridays. This week join
me in wearing RED for EDucation because Educators are Superheroes!. Wear
any superhero or red shirt, including but not limited to, your WREA “pink” shirt.

https://gmail.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=60e176c9df6e79152334b2918&id=ce58b3f988&e=7859d0247f


Share your photos with me at presidentwrea@gmail.com or on Facebook. Names of
members who submit a photo will be put into a drawing for a Dunkin Donuts or
Sweets and Java gift card.

One last note, a quick shout out to Kate Andrus for her continued work in managing
our weekly winners and Suzanne Breen for coordinating all our contract actions. I
really appreciate all their help.

In Unity,

Mary Shepherd

President WREA


